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HB 3382 is a terrible proposal.  Oregonian's cherish our natural landscapes and 

nothing is more precious than the tidewaters where the fresh meets the salt.  If this 

bill came to fruition, I envision really ham-handed excavation and nasty destruction of 

critical habitat.  Please do not let our fellow Oregonian's down, do not move this bad 

proposal move forward.  Thank you.   Tom Bowerman 


